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 Sunday
June 6

Tuesday
June 8

Wednesday
June 9

Thursday
June 10

Friday
June 11

Sunday
June 13

Monday
June 14

Tuesday
June 15

Wednesday
June 16

Thursday
June 17

	 9:30a	 Sunday Morning Bible Study
	 10:45a	 Worship Service
	 10:45a	 Kid’s Church
	 12:05	 VBS Volunteer Meeting
	 5:00p	 Sunday Evening Service
	 5:00p	 Ecclesia
	 5:00p	 Summit Huddle
	 5:00p	 GroupLife
	 6:00p	 Praiz Kidz musical
	
	 6:00p	 Celebrate Recovery
	 6:00p	 Zumba for Women	
	
	 6:00p	 Wednesday Night Connect
	 6:00p	 Student Midweek
	 6:00p	 Extreme Kids Live
		   	
	 6:00p	 Zumba for Women
	 6:15p	 Trail Life

	 6:00p	 Women’s Night		
		
	

	 9:30a	 Sunday Morning Bible Study
	 10:45a	 Worship Service
	 10:45a	 Kid’s Church
	 6:00p	 Vacation Bible School

	 6:00p	 Vacation Bible School

		
	 6:00p	 Vacation Bible School
	
		  				  
	 6:00p	 Vacation Bible School	

	 	
	 6:00p	 Vacation Bible School	 	
	
	
	

Cody Moore

Student Pastor

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Hello fellow Northsiders. It is summer time! Last Wednesday 
night our Summit Students kicked off summer with a talent 
show. It was awesome! We had 15 different acts and 73 youth 
and adults attended. I can remember this time last year with all 
the uncertainty if summer would happen. This year, we have a 
hope and can see the light at the end of tunnel of a hard school 
year. 

Camps are happening. We have high schoolers going on June 
21-25 to South Padre Island and junior highers going on July 
12-16 to Palacios. We have a couple of students that are going to 
Super Summer. We have students that will be involved with VBS 
on June 13-17. We are having a movie and pizza night tonight, 
Wednesday, June 2. We have a Schlitterbahn trip on June 28, 
and we will also have an end of summer pool party on July 28 
at the Victoria Country Club. If you would like to sign your 
students up for any of these events, you can go to nbcvictoria.
org/events to register. 

I don’t know why summers are so impactful on students... if it’s 
the amount of rest that they get, the amount of relaxation, or if 
it’s just the break from school, but we always see God do some 
amazing things during the summers. We hope that this summer 
will be no different. 

We are also hoping to continue to build stronger relationships 
with our parents and students and looking forward to all this 
summer holds. We also covet your prayers for the summer. The 
Sunday before we leave for camps, we will have a list of everyone 
going to camp that week and wristbands with individual’s 
names on them.  Pick up a list if you would like to pray for all, 
or wristbands if you want to pray for just one or a few that are 
going to camp. 

We are already looking forward to fall when we will have 
youth worker training, National Youth Worker Training Day 
in September, and kick off a new school year. Thank you in 
advance for your prayers for our students, parents and workers. 
God bless! 



STOPS ON THE JOURNEY

MISSION: POSSIBLE - NEW DATE

The Praiz Kids musical, Mission: Possible, has been rescheduled to June 6 at 6:00pm, in the Student 
Center (Bldg A).  Don’t miss this musical that shows you that your mission field is closer than you 
think. These kids have been learning about worship and God all year.  Come hear what they have learned.

REGISTER NOW FOR VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL

VBS registration is open on our website event tab.  VBS is June 13 - 17 from 6:00pm to 8:30pm.  Exiting 
Kinder through 4th grade are invited to attend.  

We have a separate VBS for 5th grade.  It is the same date and time, just a little different. Register for Merge 
on our website.

COSTA RICA MISSION TRIP
Northside is sending a group of people to Costa Rica July 22 - 29 for 
light construction and children’s activities.  The cost is $1,600.  Visit a 
Connect Center for more information.

EXTREME KIDS LIVE
Wednesday evenings are full of exciting fun beginning May 19 because that 
is when Extreme Kids Live returns.  Kids entering kindergarten through 
exiting 5th grade can join Pastor Dave at 6:00pm for radical fun.  Bring your 
friends.  You won’t want to miss this!

ALL CALENDAR ITEMS ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE

ONE WORSHIP
Northside will return to one worship service beginning June 6.  Sunday School 
will begin at 9:30am with worship at 10:45am.

WOMEN’S NIGHT
Join other women at Northside on Friday, June 11, from 6:00 - 8:00pm for a 
night of fellowship.   Bring your favorite snack to share.  Childcare is available.  
Register for childcare on the events page of our website by June 10.

NEW DATE

NEW DATE

OVER THE EDGE PRE-TEEN CAMP
Over the Edge Pre-teen camp registration is now open.  Pre-teen camp is 
for kids completing 3rd - 5th grades.  It is a little earlier this year - July 1-5.  
The cost is $300.  You can contact Dave Benefield if you have any questions.  
Scholarships available.

UPWARD FLAG FOOTBALL/CHEERLEADING
Registration opened June 1 for Upward Flag Football and Cheerleading.  
Practices begin the week of September 20.  Games are October 2 through 
November 6. Register on the events tab at nbcvictoria.org.



THE RECORD SPEAKS.::SHORTLINES::.

We welcome these new folks to the community of Northside.

NEW FACES AT 
NORTHSIDE

COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIPS:   A Victoria family is offering 
three $1,000 scholarships to Northside students planning to 
attend college in the fall.  Applications are available in the 
church office.  Deadline: July 2.

MISSION TRIP:  We are returning to the Rio Grande Valley June 
5 - 8 for another construction project.  Please contact Pastor Dean if 
you are interested in going on this trip or would like to help sponsor 
someone who is going.

VBS VOLUNTEERS:  If you have signed up to volunteer for 
Vacation Bible School you need to come to a short meeting on 
Sunday, June 6, right after the 10:45am worship service.  The 
meeting will be in Bldg D.  This is a repeat of the May 30 meeting.  
If you couldn’t attend the May 30 meeting, you must attend this 
one.  Contact Dave if you cannot attend.

FATHER’S DAY:  There will be no evening activities at Northside 
on Father’s Day, June 20.

MASKS OPTIONAL:  Northside has gone to “masks optional”.  
Please be considerate to those who don’t agree with your choice.

NORTHSIDE BAPTIST SCHOOL:  The school is taking 
registrations for the 21-22 school year.  The school offers classes 
for 2 year olds through 5th grade.  Contact the school office at 
578-5601 for more information.

BLOCK PARTY:  Northside is hosting a Block Party on Saturday, 
July 3, from 5:00 - 7:00pm on the Upward fields.  Come meet the 
neighbors.  There will be hot dogs, games for the kids, music, and 
lots of visiting.

JULY 4:  Independence Day Celebration at Northside.    The 
Ecclesia band, outdoor baptism, hamburgers, and the return of the 
homemade ice cream contest.  Join us from 5:00 - 7:00pm.

SYMPATHY TO AND PRAYERS FOR:  The family of Herschel 
Jordan on his death.  We join together as a family of faith and 
pray as we celebrate Christ’s gift of eternal life.

May 23	 228
May 30	 160

May 23	 360
May 30	 341

Received May 23
Budget Receipts	 16,277.67
Designated & Other:	 926.43
Total Weekly Receipts:	 17,204.10

Received May 30
Budget Receipts: 	 33,068.50
Designated & Other:	 825.34
Total Weekly Receipts:	 33,893.84

Year-to-Date Need:	 989,830.00
Year-to-Date Received:	 894,723.48

MINISTRY ACTION PLAN	

BIBLE STUDY	 WORSHIP

Abigail Logan



NORTHSIDE
STAFF

Darrell Tomasek	 Senior Pastor
		  dtomasek@nbcvictoria.org

Dean Meade	 Discipleship Pastor
		  deanmeade@nbcvictoria.org

Cody Moore	 Student Pastor
		  codymoore@nbcvictoria.org

Dave Benefield	 Children’s Minister
		  davebenefield@nbcvictoria.org
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BAPTIST CHURCH

4100 North Laurent
Victoria, Texas 77901

Main: 361.578.1568
Prayer: 361.277.1831
www.nbcvictoria.org

Sundays
9:30am Bible Study Groups
11:00am Worship
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